
Hal McCard Appointed to Dual Partnership for Quality
Management Committees    

Spencer Fane attorney Hal McCard was recently appointed to two Centers for
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) committees for the Partnership for Quality
Measurement (PQM). He will now serve on the organization’s Pre-Rulemaking
Measure Review (PRMR) and Endorsement and Maintenance (E&M) Committees.

The PQM is a partnership of CMS and Batelle that is dedicated to promoting reliable,
transparent, attainable, equitable, and meaningful quality measurement processes.
In his new PRMR role, Hal will help evaluate quality measures for hospitals submitted
to CMS by industry stakeholders. As a member of the E&M Committee, he will assist in
evaluating the quality, utility, and financial impact of submitted quality measures for
use in CMS programs for endorsement review.

At Spencer Fane, Hal combines decades of experience as in-house and outside
counsel for health care enterprises with a deep understanding of health care
operations, regulatory compliance, and complex litigation. He provides responsive,
effective counseling on a full range of legal matters with a practical, client-centered
focus.

Learn more about PQM here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/hal-mccard/
https://www.p4qm.org/

